



GREAT BRITISH SEPTEMBER CLEAN

The council is inviting groups and individuals to get involved and help clear up litter from their local streets, parks and open spaces.

Cambridge City Council has pledged its support for this year's re-organised Great British September Clean, run by environmental charity Keep Britain Tidy, which takes place from 11-27 September.

To support this year's campaign in Cambridge, the council is inviting groups and individuals to get involved and help clear up litter from their local streets, parks and open spaces. Litter pickers, hi-visibility vests, gloves, and rubbish bags will be provided. The Petersfield event will take place on **Sunday 20 September**, **Mill Road Cemetery** - meeting at the Mill Road entrance **at 11am and will run until 12pm**.

If you want to get involved in the above event or to organise your own one please contact the Council, email: sosvolunteers@cambridge.gov.uk, phone: 01223 458084 or visit www.cambridge.gov.uk/volunteer-litter-picking